CONTENTS 目錄







Introduction 本書介紹

005

Tips 使用方法				006
故事名稱	發音練習	文法練習	閱讀技巧練習	頁次
The Giant Carrot 拔蘿蔔	複習短母音	名詞	細節回想 預測內容 重組 延伸字彙	008
The Lion and the Mouse 大獅子與小老鼠	字尾+ing的 發音練習 加ed/ing於字 尾時須重複子 音的發音練習		細節回想 預測內容 重組 比一比 單字解釋	014
The Gingerbread Man 薑餅人	韻文 -old字群及 軟硬g[g][dʒ]的 發音練習	代名詞 同義字	細節回想 真實與虛構 重組 分類 單字解釋	020
The Three Billy Goats Gruff 三隻山羊嘎啦嘎啦	br/tr/gr的 發音練習	比較級 形容詞	### ### ### ### ### ### #############	027
Max and the Funny Fox 馬克司和有趣的狐狸	x/oo的發音練習		細節回想 進行推論 重組 單字解釋	034

故事名稱	という 日本 日本 日本 日本 日本 日本 日本 日	 文法練習 	閱讀技巧練習	頁次
A Message from Uncle Wilber 維伯叔叔的信息	kn的發音練習	複合字	細節回想預測內容重組單字解釋描述結尾	040
The Best Birthday Ever 最棒的生日	長字母[e]的 發音練習	縮寫形	<u>細節回想</u> 單字解釋 重組	046
My Neighbors 我的鄰居們	-eigh-的 發音練習	同音異義字	細節回想基本的繪製地圖技巧單字解釋	053
Cary's Hamster 凱力的倉鼠	無聲e及c的軟硬 音的發音練習		細節回想 描述結尾 單字解釋 完成指令	058
Maggie's Kite 瑪姬的風箏	str及長母音 的發音練習	動詞	細節回想 預測內容 重組 單字解釋 比一比	064
Popcorn 爆米花	th[θ]/[ð]的 發音練習	複合字形容詞	細節回想 比一比 重組 單字解釋	070







The Giant Carrot



Grandfather liked to work in his garden. He grew rows and rows of the vegetable he liked most carrots.

Grandfather saw that one carrot was much bigger than the **rest**. The green top of the carrot was as tall as Grandfather. He **grabbed** it and pulled. He pulled very hard. The giant carrot would not come out.

Grandfather called Grandmother and asked her to help. Grandmother came to the garden. She pulled on Grandfather. Grandfather pulled on the carrot top. The giant carrot would not come out.

Grandmother called her pet cat and asked it to help. The pet cat came to the garden. He pulled on Grandmother. Grandmother pulled on Grandfather. Grandfather pulled on the carrot top. The giant carrot would not come out.

The pet cat called to a little gray mouse and asked it to help. The little gray mouse came to the garden. It pulled on the pet cat. The pet cat pulled on Grandmother. Grandmother pulled on Grandfather. Grandfather pulled on the carrot top. They pulled and pulled and pulled...

and the carrot came out!



	Discussion	Questions	About	The	Giant	Carrot
--	-------------------	------------------	--------------	-----	-------	--------

2.	What	did	he	grow	in	the	garden?

1. Where did Grandfather like to work?

- 3. What was Grandfather's problem?
- 4. How did Grandfather get the giant carrot out of the ground?
- 5. What do you think Grandfather will do with the giant carrot?

■ Vocabulary

- 1. rest [rεst] (n.) 剩餘部分
- 2. grab [græb] (v.) 攫取、抓取



	out the sentences. e them in order.	
1.		
2.		
3.		
4.		
5.		
	A. O	
	A: Grandfather saw a giant carrot. B: Grandfather, Grandmother, the cat, and the mouse all pulled.	
	C: Grandfather grew carrots in his garden.	
	D: And the carrot came out!	
	E: Grandfather pulled very hard. The carrot did not come out.	C.



■ Vegetable Garden =

Answer the riddles to find the vegetables in the garden.

peas carrot

1 We are little, round, and green.

2 I'm yellow, sweet, and good to eat.

3 I'm long and orange with a green top.

corn

Now, read this list of vegetables.

Find them in the puzzle.

____ beet

____ peas

__ broccoli

____potato

_ carrot

____ radish

- corn

__spinach

eggplant

____ squash

____ green beans

____turnip

b C С 0 S

t е g g p a n

t n p Ζ

q h W S u a S a n

r е e n b e a S 0 a

a t a

d h h a е a S p p



Grandfather liked carrots most.		
What vegetable do you like best?		
l like	best.	
Why?		
Draw it here.		



■ Short Vowels



Listen, read, and circle the words that have these short vowel sounds.

Tom	pull	car
had	egg	pick
to	the	tug
fill	ten	apple
are	see	is
mine	up	hot
ask	beg	over
under	off	mule

■ What's My Name?

Read the story.

Circle the words that name things. Write the names here.

Ex. ____carrot

These words are called nouns.